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Be all that you can be… 

Keep your child safe on Fortnite 



Be all that you can be… 

3 steps to take to keep your child safe on Fortnite 
 

1. Use the parental controls on your gaming device 

Most devices allow you to set time limits on game play, set age limits for content, and restrict 
in-app purchases. Go to the website below for links to detailed instructions on your 
child’s device – it covers PlayStation, Xbox, Apple and Android phones, and Nintendo Switch: 

Ask About Games - www.askaboutgames.com/advice/parental-controls 

Battles in Fortnite last around 20 minutes, so make use of this natural stopping point when limiting 
your child’s screen time. Set a limit in terms of matches rather than hours and minutes, or set 
time limits in 20-minute increments 

 

2. Turn off the voice chat feature 

Speak to your child to make sure they understand how to use this feature safely. Encourage them to 
follow the steps below if they meet someone who is offensive or inappropriate in the game.  

To disable the in-game voice chat function:  

Select the menu icon, then ‘Settings’ 

Select the ‘audio’ tab (it’s represented by a speaker icon) 

Tap the arrows next to ‘voice chat’  

To ‘mute’ individual players: 

Pause the game 

Hover over the player you wish to mute and select the mute button (a loudspeaker icon) 

 

3. Make sure your child knows how to report inappropriate behaviour 

To report players who make your child feel uncomfortable: 

Select the menu icon, then ‘Reporting/feedback’ 

On the ‘Feedback type’ tab, select ‘Report player’ 

Select the reason you want to report the player 

On the ‘Select player’ tab, select the name of the player you want to report 

On the ‘Submit’ tab, select ‘Accept’ to send the report 

Select ‘Send report’ 

What else can I do? 
Download and play the game to help you understand it 

Take a look at the other parental controls explained on the Epic Games website: https://
bit.ly/2o3YnaC  

Talk to your child about what they’re doing online, and make sure they know they can talk to you 
about anything that has upset them. See more guidance from the NSPCC on how to do this here: 
https://bit.ly/1HpjYgO  

Check your bank statements and gaming system account balance regularly for in-app purchases 
you’re not happy with, and to make sure your child isn’t getting around any passwords you’ve set 
up 



Be all that you can be… 
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Be all that you can be… 



Be all that you can be… 



Be all that you can be… 



For any of your safeguarding concerns: 

 
If you ever have a concern about a child or adult please speak to any member of staff who 
will support you, alternatively you can speak with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr 
Amies. 
  
We have updated the safeguarding page on our website. There are some helpful links to     
organisations that might be able to provide support for you, should you require, with such 
things as bereavement, benefits, debt, legal issues and more. 
  
For more information, visit the safeguarding section of our website:  

https://www.sheringhamprimary.norfolk.sch.uk/our-school/safeguarding/ 

  
We are able to offer support with many family issues, so please do contact Mr Amies, at the 
school, if you would like to discuss anything that we might be able to help with. 
  
We also have trained Domestic Violence Champions for Change in school.  
 
If anyone would like advice or information on this very sensitive area please contact Mrs 
Carter or Mr Amies. 
  
 
Useful Links: 
 
Our Safeguarding Policy 
 
Our Anti-Bullying Policy 
 
Our Behaviour Policy 
 
Our Attendance Policy 
 
Our Curriculum Policy 
 
Our e-Safety Policy 
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